
 

 

Public Notice of Contract Award 
 

Re: 10th Avenue & 54th Street Utility Upgrades Contract Award 

Date: March 25, 2024 
 

We are delighted to announce that following a thorough evaluation process the Town of Edson 

has awarded the contract for the 10th Ave and 54th Street Utility Upgrade (Sanitary System 

Upgrade) to GS Holdings Company Ltd. O/A GS Construction for $ 3,525,600.00 (excluding GST). 

This decision comes after careful consideration of various proposals and assessments of 

qualifications and experience. 

The 10th Ave and 54th Street Utility Upgrade holds significant importance in enhancing the in 

enhancing the sanitary sewer infrastructure in our community. We are confident that the 

expertise and dedication of GS Holdings Company Ltd. will ensure the successful completion of 

this project, benefiting our residents for years to come. 

GS Holdings Company Ltd. has demonstrated a strong commitment to quality, safety, and timely 

delivery in their past projects, aligning closely with our Town's values and objectives for this 

endeavor. We are excited to collaborate with them to bring this vision to reality. 

 

 


